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Oscott Academy, The Underground, St Martin’s Church Centre,
140 Witton Lodge Road, Erdington, Birmingham, B23 5AP

Email: stewart.dance@oscottacademy.co.uk
Telephone: 0121 448 2585 - 07411 700987

06th July 2018 

Summer Term News Letter

We are pleased to announce that students at Oscott Academy have achieved 100% pass rate for Functional Skill English and Maths at level 1 and level 2 exams for the fourth year running. Students are continuing to make significant progress, making huge steps towards positive futures. 
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Students recent reward trip to paint ball.

Year 11’s have now completed their GCSE exams and are enjoying their long summer holidays before beginning college in September. Year 10 students will now be studying; GCSE English and Maths alongside Functional Skill English and Maths, Science, Art, PSHE, Sports Coaching, Drama and AQA unit awards. 

Students break up for the summer holiday on Thursday 19th July and return on 
Tuesday 4th September.
We hope that students have a great summer and we look forward to working with them next year. 
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Oscott Academy is a registered independent school DfE 330/6018
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